
 
 

 

 15 March 2018 

EEPLIANT 2 
Helping Authorities to increase compliance for ecodesign and energy labelling  

Call for expressions of interest from  
Accredited Laboratories experienced with 

energy efficiency testing of refrigerated appliances 
 
For the EU project EEPLIANT2 we are seeking accredited, independent laboratories located within 
the EEA with experience of testing refrigerated appliances using harmonized EU standards. An open 
tender is planned for April/May 2018 covering appliance testing in 2018/2019.  

Laboratories are invited to register their interest in the tender, without obligation. To receive direct 
notification when the invitation to tender is released, please provide us with a contact name and 
email address in an email to info@prosafe.org with ‘EEPLIANT2 refrigeration lab tender’ in the 
subject line. The invitation to tender will be published at www.eepliant.eu.  

Scope of required testing services: 
• Professional refrigerated storage cabinets to EN 16825 under regulations 2015/1094 and 2015/1095; 
• Household refrigerators and freezers to EN 62552 under regulations 643/2009 and 1060/2010. 

 
About EEPLIANT2: 
The EEPLIANT2 project unites market surveillance authorities from 15 EU Member States to work together to 
increase compliance with energy efficiency and ecodesign requirements. EEPLIANT2 covers the product groups 
of: household refrigerators, professional refrigerated storage cabinets and network standby.   
The project involves joint monitoring, verification and enforcement activities across Austria, Bulgaria, 
Denmark, Finland, France, Germany, Ireland, Latvia, Lithuania, Luxembourg, Malta, the Netherlands, Portugal, 
Slovenia, and Sweden. It runs from September 2017 to February 2020 and is coordinated by PROSAFE and 
funded by the European Union under the Horizon 2020 framework.  
See www.eepliant.eu for more information. 
 
 
Follow us on Twitter:  https://twitter.com/eepliant                 
Project website:  http://www.eepliant.eu/  
Contact:    Ioana Zlotila, Deputy Executive Director 

PROSAFE Office, Avenue des Arts/Kunstlaan 41B-1040 Brussels, Belgium 
Tel:+32 2 8080 996  www.prosafe.org 
E-mail: info@prosafe.org, ioana@prosafe.org  

 
This notice is issued by PROSAFE as coordinators of the EEPLIANT2 Joint Action. PROSAFE (Product Safety Forum of Europe) is a 
non-profit organisation that brings together market surveillance officers from all over Europe and across the world. Visit 
www.prosafe.org to learn more about PROSAFE and other Joint Actions.  
 
Disclaimer 
This notification arises from the Action EEPLIANT2, which receives funding from the European Union’s Horizon 2020 research and 
innovation programme under grant agreement number 752591. The content of this notice represents the views of the author and 
it is his sole responsibility; it can in no way be taken to reflect the views of the Executive Agency for Small and Medium Enterprises 
(EASME) or any other body of the European Union. EASME does not accept responsibility for any use that may be made of the 
information it contains. 


